

July 15, 2011

To Whom It May Concern:

Increasing patron demands for change in our library environment leads to the need for both small and large-scale renovations. Combined with what is generally a small budget towards accomplishing this goal, we wanted the input of someone who could understand the constraints on a small medical/academic library, and help us to focus our dollars where we would see the biggest results. By communicating this need to administrators in peer libraries, we were given Trevor Taylor's name as a preferred resource. In meeting with Trevor and his team from the Library Interiors of Texas, it was immediately obvious that we were going to be well taken care of. The experience they brought to the table and understanding of how library budgets work facilitated quick furniture trials and space changes that improved library spaces and patron satisfaction. The Library Interiors of Texas team not only exposed us to new trends in libraries on an international level, but also helped save us money by adapting old furniture with new features to meet and even exceed user expectations. The process, customer service provided, and final result of working with this group was an excellent experience, and we look forward to working with them on future projects as well.

T. Derek Halling Onsite Services Librarian